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Item  1.01        Entry Into a Material Definitive Agreement

         On July 29, 2005, Capital Trust, Inc. (the "Company") entered into a
$75 million Master Repurchase Agreement (the "First Master Repurchase
Agreement") with Morgan Stanley Bank ("Morgan Stanley"). On July 29, 2005, the
Company and its wholly-owned subsidiaries, CT RE CDO 2004-1 Sub, LLC and CT RE
CDO 2005-1 Sub, LLC, entered into another $75 million Master Repurchase
Agreement with Morgan Stanley (the "Second Master Repurchase Agreement" and,
together with the First Master Repurchase Agreement, the "Repurchase
Agreements"). The Repurchase Agreements both expire on July 29, 2008, although
both may terminate prior to, or under prescribed circumstances extend for an
additional year, such date in accordance with their respective provisions.
Subject to the terms and conditions thereof, the Repurchase Agreements provide
for the purchase, sale and repurchase of, inter alia, commercial mortgage loans,
commercial mezzanine loans, B-notes, participation interests in the foregoing,
commercial mortgage-backed securities and other mutually agreed upon collateral
and bears interest at varying rates over LIBOR based upon the type of asset
included in the repurchase obligation. The foregoing description is qualified in
its entirety by reference to the Repurchase Agreements, both of which will be
attached as exhibits to the Company's Quarterly Report on Form 10-Q for the
third quarter of 2005 which the Company intends to file in November 2005.

                                   SIGNATURES

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                         CAPITAL TRUST, INC.

                                         By:      /s/ Geoffrey G. Jervis   
                                            -------------------------------
                                              Name:    Geoffrey G. Jervis
                                              Title:   Chief Financial Officer

Date: August 3, 2005

Edgar Filing: CAPITAL TRUST INC - Form 8-K

2


